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HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY!!!  MAY 2017 

The Town of Cupar 

Staff, Mayor and 

Council would like to 

wish a Happy 

Mother’s Day to all 

Mother’s. Whether 

you are a Past, 

Present or Soon-To-Be 

Mom, may your day 

be filled with love, 

laughter and joy.  

 

 

 

May Fun Facts! 

-May Birthstone is an 

Emerald, it symbolizes 

success and love.  

-The month of May was 

named for the Greek 

goddess Maia. She was 

the goddess of fertility.  

-A symbol that 

represents May is the 

flower Lily of the valley. 

 

 

 

-In Old English May is 

called the "month of 

three milking’ " referring 

to a time when the 

cows could be milked 

three times a day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Mother’s Day!! 
By Town of Cupar 

Events in Cupar 

The Office will be CLOSED for Victoria 
Day on Monday May 22nd, 2017. The 
office will reopen on Tuesday May 23rd, 
2017 for normal office hours 
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Cupar Town Council  

  May 9th, 2017 @ 7:0pm 

 May 23rd, 2017 @ 7:00pm  

Starting January 2017 Council meetings 
will be every 2nd and 4th Tuesdays at 7:00 
pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

  May 9th, 2017 @7:30pm 

Cupar Public Library  

 May 2nd, 2017 @ 6:30pm 

 

 

TOWN MEETINGS 

Cupar News… Be In The Know 

Please remember to visit or 

contact the town office 

about your pet licenses! 

Licenses are to be renewed 

every January. Dogs and 

cats (even inside cats) are 

required to have a pet 

license 

A fixed animal is $10.00 per 

year and an unfixed animal 

is $50.00 per year.  

With licensing your animal it 

will make it much easier for 

the Town of Cupar staff, as 

well as residents of Cupar to 

identify your animal if they 

should be come lost and 

help their safe return home. 

______ 

 

  

Cupar Community Garage 

Sale Day 

June 10th, 2017. 

8:00am- 5:00pm 

This year we will not be 

taking registrations for 

garage sales, nor will be 

charging a fee to 

participate. 

Remember to place a sign 

near your driveway and/or 

balloons to stand out! 

Mother’s Day Market 

May 7th, 2017 

At Cupar Town Hall 

Admission $2.00/ person 

11:00am- 3:00pm 

Hot Lunch Available 

Would you like to receive our 

newsletter by email?  

Please call the town office at 

306-723-4324, or by email at 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

and let us know that you 

would like to be added!! 

With Spring now here and 

summer soon approaching 

remember that the Town of 

Cupar maintenance staff will 

pick up grass clippings and 

leaves. However, we do 

require that you have your 

clippings and leaves in bio-

degradable bags and place 

on the curb in front of your 

home. 

As Discussed at the Cupar 

Public Meeting on March 

21st, 2017, the water portion 

of the utility bills will be 

increasing 4.5% as of May 1st, 

2017. In an attempt to help 

ease the impact, Cupar 

Town Council is also 

increasing the minimum 

allowable usage from 2500 

gallons to 3000 gallons per 

month.  

The Earl Grey veterinary 

clinic will be coming to 

Cupar Town Shop on 

April 27th, 2017 from 

6:00pm- 7:00pm for 

vaccinations of animals.  

Do you have 

something you would 

like add to our 

monthly newsletter? 

Please contact the 

town office and let us 

know. We do require 

information by the 

15th of the month 

before the newsletter 

goes out.  

mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
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A Blessed Easter 

season to all!  After a very 

busy Lent and Easter 

weekend, things are starting 

to slow down...but just a little 

bit.  Confirmation classes 

end this month, as well as 

our monthly coffee hours.  

The joint Southey/Cupar 

pictorial directory is 

available to those who took 

part in our church family 

picture book last June. 

Our Ladies’ Quilting group 

has wrapped up with many 

adult and baby –sized 

blankets made.  We thank 

our volunteers and welcome 

any new ones to join us in 

January.  It makes the winter 

fly by!  The quilts will be 

given to Regina’s needy in 

the fall. 

 

 

 

 

The Calorie Counters of 

Cupar is a new club working 

to lose weight. New 

members are welcome, 

there is no fee to join. We 

meet Tuesday mornings at 

9:30am at 105 Stanley Street. 

 

 

 

Our Ladies’ Bible study is on 

Monday May 8 @ 7:30 pm 

with a business meeting to 

follow.  There is a seminar in 

Regina on Sat., May 13, 

inviting interested women to 

attend “Always Called to 

Serve” and you can call 

Jean Calibaba or Eileen 

Mitchell if interested.  Our 

ladies are also planning their 

annual “Soup + Sandwich + 

a Bake Sale Lunch” on Sat., 

May 27, from 11 am-1 pm.  

Cost is $6/adult ($3/child 

under 5), and take-

out/delivery is available.  

Our chairlift would make for 

easier access to those who 

need help with stairs.  Funds 

go towards charitable 

organizations locally and 

globally. 

 

 

 

 

For more information please 

call: 

Jeanette at 306-723-4833 

Doreen at 306-723-4662 

Bernice at 306-723-4275 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents...would your child 

like to go to a fun-filled 

camp that also develops 

their spiritual growth?  Camp 

Lutherland, near Fort 

Qu’Appelle, offers that and 

more.  Contact the church 

for more information or 

registration sheets, or check 

out the website for 

dates/ages. 

You are welcome to join us 

for worship on the 1st, 3rd, 

5th Sundays at 9 am; 2nd + 

4th Sundays at 11 am with 

Holy Communion 

celebrated.  For any office 

inquiries, please call 306-723-

4899. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
By Diane Dennis 

3 C’s Club  
By Jeanette Hampel 
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April 1st saw author Jamie Swift 

present his book “The Vimy 

Trap” which brought 35 people 

from Southey to Fort 

Qu’Appelle.  There was even a 

reporter from the Fort Times 

there. Many thanks to our 

board for their food donations 

and participation, and to our 

participants, especially our 

Legion members.  Many thanks 

to board member Ed for his 

connection to the author and 

arranging the visit.  The book 

has been nominated for 2 

prestigious Canadian awards 

The Cupar Playschool came to 

visit us for a story and treat on 

April 12. 

 

 

 

 

Cupar and District Heritage 

Museum will be holding their 

annual general meeting at the 

museum on Wednesday, May 

10th, 2017 at 10:00am. All 

Museum members and other 

interested parties are welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Our annual meeting with 

Parkland will take place in 

Wynyard on May 13.  Ideas and 

concerns can be brought to 

the library so our 

representatives can take them 

to the meeting. 

If you have a baby, then you 

are welcome to come in and 

receive a FREE baby book gift 

from us.  There is a computer 

that is free for public use, but 

unfortunately, we don’t have a 

scanner or copier, only a 

printer.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cupar Museum has 

received a Museum Grant from 

Saskatchewan Culture to cover 

the next 2 years. This grant 

supports a variety of Museum 

activities and details will be 

presented at the annual 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Library cards are free to 

anyone over 5 years of age.  

We are open Wednesdays and 

Fridays from 10:30-5 pm, and 

can be found in the Legion Hall 

on the main street.  Our phone 

number is 306-723-4749, and 

our email is 

cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca  Our 

next board meeting is Tuesday, 

May 2 @ 6:30 pm at the library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

  

Cupar Public Library  
By Diane Dennis 

Museum News 
By Elaine Pain 

TICKS! 

Remember is that time of 

the year for ticks to start 

coming out! Be sure to 

take proper measures to 

treat your animals! 
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Tips for beginners: 

-If you’re a first-time 

gardener, make sure not to 

plant too much to 

overwhelm yourself. Start 

small and build from there.  

-Plant mostly what you and 

your family eats. Starting 

with things you know you will 

use will make gardening 

much more rewarding. 

-Pay attention to spacing 

plants properly when 

planting your garden. Every 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

plant requires its own unique 

amount of area needed to 

produce properly! 

-Pay attention to if plants are 

to grow in the shade or sun. 

This is very important for the 

harvest of your plants.  

-Buy your plants like peppers 

and tomatoes. Stating seeds 

is a lot of fun and can be 

very rewarding, but if this is 

your first-time gardening, it’s 

easier and more practical to 

just buy the baby plants at 

the store. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 -Keep a garden journal of 

what you planted each year 

and where you planted it. 

Keep track of your harvest of 

all your plants as well. 

-Put crushed egg shells, 

coffee grounds and 

vegetable and fruit scraps 

to your garden to add much 

needed nutrients back into 

the soil.  

- To help conserve water get 

a rain barrel that you can 

use to water your garden. 

 

Gardening Tips & Ideas! 

Experts found that people 

were happier on May 18 than 

any other day of the year.  

The reason is because it is 

spring, the days are sunnier 

and longer, and there is a 

STAT Holiday soon. 
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TOWN 

OF 

CUPAR 

116 Stanley 
Street 

Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0   

306.723.4324
  

Reduce the number 

of mosquitos by 

removing standing 

water from your yard. 

Cupar May Long Weekend 

Cleanup!  

Red Garbage Bins will be located at the 

Cupar Pool Parking Lot on May Long 

weekend for the residents of Cupar to 

use at no charge to help with Spring 

cleanup! 

Opening weekend for Cupar Transfer site 

is May long weekend! No charge for 

May Long Weekend only. 

*Please Be Mindful of other residents 

when using red bins, please break things 

down into smallest form possible. 

*Please contact the Town Office with 

any questions regarding what is 

acceptable to take to bins and transfer 

site.  

Transfer Site Hours 

Opening May Long 

Weekend. 

Every Saturday 10:00am-

2:00pm  

We are seeking an 

attendant to monitor the 

transfer site, please 

apply at the Town Office. 
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Do you have Facebook? Be sure to 

follow the page “Cupar Events & 

News” to stay updated on what is 

happening in our community. 

Please also feel free to post about 

any upcoming events in this page! 
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The Ball Diamonds in Cupar are seeing some change this year. 

The formation of a “Cupar Ball Board” is in progress. One 

representative from each Cupar based organization and one 

Town Council member is required. Please contact Heather 

Stabler (Councilor) by phone at (306)391-4743 or email at 

hstabler@live.ca or Lindsey Ermel by phone at (306)723-4686 or 

by email at orblindsey@gmail.com. 

Lability insurance MUST be held by all organizations using the 

ball diamonds. 

There will be a “Cupar Ball Diamonds” Facebook page 

created to keep all groups informed of news, events as well as 

access to a scheduling calendar. 

Scheduling of maintenance and upkeep of the diamonds and 

facilities will be coordinated through/by the Cupar Bal Board, 

headed by Cupar Minor Ball.  

No Rental fees will be charged at any time for the use of the 

diamonds.  

Local Cupar based ball organizations and Cupar Minor Ball will 

take precedence on bookings over out of town groups.   

Cupar Ball News 

mailto:orblindsey@gmail.com
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Best Canada Day Yards 

Consider planting red and white flowers this year to show your 

Canadian Pride! Yards will be judged Friday, June 20th, 2017. Prizes for 

top 3 yards with Canadian Content will be awarded by the Canada 

150 organizers and the Town of Cupar Staff & Council. 

Canada Day Buisness Frontages:  

Consider refreshing the faces of your businesses for Canada Day such 

as: plants with red and white flowers, flags or other decorations. 

 

 

 

Friday June 30th, 2017 Schedule 

***We are open to any individual or group who would like to plan activities for this 

day.*** 

-Town Hall is open for use this day. 

-Soccer fields and Ball Diamonds are open for use on Friday, June 30th. 

-Anyone wishing to take part in a chili cook off? 

-Other ideas: lawn bowling, crochet games, bean bag toss, ladder ball, lawn yahtzee, 

volleyball, horse shoes. 

 

 

 

 Canada 150th Celebration 

June 30th- July 2nd  

Any groups wishing to undertake an activity please contact Heather Stabler by email 
to coordinate times and spaces to ensure no double booking. 

Email: hstabler@live.ca Subject Line: Canada Day 

mailto:hstabler@live.ca
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Saturday July 1st, 2017 Schedule 

8:30am- 10:30am   Pancake Breakfast hosted by Cupar Lions 

    Located at the Fairgrounds 

10:00am-2:00pm  Open Air Market 

    Located at the Fairgrounds under the tent. 

    Contact Heather Stabler for more information by email at   

    hstabler@live.ca 

10:30am-11:30am  Parade 

    Parade will begin and end at the Cupar School grounds,   

    route is TBA 

    Please contact Lara Hubenig at (306)723-4988 or (306)726-7450 if you 

    would like to enter into  the parade. Enter cars, trucks, machinery,  

    kids bicycles, local business floats. Best Canada Day Costume 

    Flags, pins and stickers available 

TBA    Slo-Pitch Tournament  

    Contact Mike Pearce at 306-718-7177 

    All Proceeds to go to putting a new roof on Cupar Pool and repairs to 

    the ball diamond facilities 

12:30pm- 1:30pm  Car Show 

    Located on Main Street, entrance fee, by donation 

    To register contact Neil Schulhauser 306-723-4920 

    Burgers and Hot Dogs available  

    Proceeds to go to Cupar Pool 

1:00pm-8:30pm  Cupar Swimming Pool 

    Free swim from 1:00pm-8:30pm 

2:00pm-2:00am  Beer Gardens 

    Located at the fairgrounds 

    All proceeds to go to Cupar Fire Department 

TBA    Strawberry Social  

    Located at Cupar Museum 

    Contact Wes Bailey 306-723-4253 
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Saturday July 1st, 2017 Schedule Continued.. 

Supper   Cupar Town Hall is currently available to any group wanting   

    to put on a supper 

DUSK    Drive in Movie 

    American Graffiti will be played at Cupar School grounds at dusk.  

    Contact Neil Schulhauser at 306-723-4920 

    Admission $10.00 per vehicle, all proceeds to go to Cupar Pool 

8:00pm-2:00am  Cabaret 

    Band plays from 9:00pm- 1:00am. 

    Ticket prices: Advance $20.00, at door $25.00 

    Tickets available from all volunteer firefighters and at local   

    stores. All Proceeds to Cupar Fire Department  

**Unfortunately no Fire Works this year.  

Sunday July 2nd, 2017 Schedule 

***We are open to any individual or group who would like to plan activities for this 

day. Cupar Town Hall will be open for use if any group would like to plan a 

breakfast or brunch.  

 

 

FREE PAINT!  Any groups or organizations 

looking to spruce things up this summer in 

time for the Canada 150 celebration 

please contact Prairie Coop.  

**Sorry this is not open to individuals 

 


